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June 8, 2022 
 
Dear Father, 
 
Attached you will find the Confirmation Schedule for 2023. 
 
These are the dates the bishop has designated for the celebration of Confirmation. 
Should you desire a change to the grouping of parishes, that is possible. However, a 
change of date is not. All changes in the Eastern Vicariate must be done through 
Msgr. Siefer. All changes in the Northern Vicariate and Western Vicariate must be 
done through the Office for Divine Worship. 
 
Once the 2022-2023 faith formation year begins in the fall, the numbers of students 
will be reviewed. If it is determined that the number of students for any Confirmation 
group is too large, a date for an additional celebration may be provided by Bishop 
Persico. 
 
Should there be a more desirable grouping of parishes, suggestions may be 
forwarded to the Office for Divine Worship or Msgr. Siefer now for the 2024 schedule. 
 
Any questions can be answered through the Office for Divine Worship (814.824.1271). 
 

 
 
 
 

Fr. Matt Kujawinski 
Administrator, Office for Divine Worship 
 


